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Lions Pride Park, Warrington Township, Bucks County, PA.

BCATO Broadcast April 2023

Get Ready for PSATS, April 23-26, 2023
While attending the PSATS Educational
Conference and Exhibit Show please
visit the BCATO Hospitality Suite for
refreshments Sunday evening, 5 PM-
7 PM, and lunch Monday & Tuesday.
The BCATO Hospitality Suite is located
at the Hershey Lodge, Room 1467 in the
Hershey Milk Chocolate Bar Hallway
from 11:30 AM-1:30 PM.

https://bcato.org/
https://www.bcato.org/
https://www.bcato.org/events/psats-conference/
https://bcato.org/


National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day
 

National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day
is Saturday, April 22, 2023, from 10 am –
2 pm. The Bucks County Drug and Alcohol
Commission has provided a link to its Take
Back Toolkit.  The kit includes a locations
flyer with all 48 public collection sites
located in municipalities like yours across
Bucks County (including the 7 sites that will
be collecting sharps), posters, write-ups for
newsletters and bulletins, and ready-made
social media posts and infographics.
Please share Take-Back Day information
on your township's social media and
websites. Bucks County continues to
lead the Commonwealth in Prescription
Drug Take-Back Day collections thanks
impart to the effort of local leadership and
commitment from our residents.

Stay Connected ​

 
More News

https://www.bcdac.org/prevention/national_prescription_drug_take_back_day/toolkit.php
https://files4.revize.com/buckscountydac/Prevention/Medication Take Back/Toolkit/4.22.23/Take Back Locations Flyer 4.22.23.pdf


Funding Opportunity

If your municipality has an Electric
Vehicle Charging Station project
proposal you would like to have included
in DVRPC's grant application for the
region to the CFI program, please
contact Sean Greene and cc Evan
Stone, Executive Director of the Bucks
County Planning Commission.

Our 2023
​Executive Board

Officers
Maggie Rash, President
Supervisor, Buckingham Township
Dave Nyman, 1st Vice President
Supervisor, East Rockhill Township
Vince Deon, 2nd Vice President
Tax Collector, NorthamptonTwp.
Dick Weaver, Treasurer
Auditor, Newtown Township

Most Recent Executive Board
Minutes View Here

Calling All Volunteers
The BCATO
Executive
Committee
approved the
roster of ad-hoc
committees which
include the
addition of several new committees:
Bylaws Committee, Emergency
Services Committee, Substance
Abuse and Mental Health Committee,
and the Strategic Plan Committee.
For a complete list of committees and
volunteer opportunities visit the
BCATO website. If you are interested
in joining a committee please email
our Executive Director .

Do you have a
feature photo or
two of your
township that
you would like
to share in an
upcoming
BCATO
Broadcast?

Please forward
your photos to

Executive Director.

 

Thank You to our 2023 BCATO Sponsors
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